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Hello Mr. Little,
This vacant building assessment roll went before the Council on September 15.  You
sent your email to testify on behalf of your client on 9/16 which is the day after.  The
next course of appeal is at District Court.  However, I have related this to the hearing
officer and she indicated that we will put together a staff report to be discussed on
September 21.  This will be done by telephone in which I will call you into the hearing
room between 9 and 11 a.m.  Please note we have 9 items at the 9:00 session so if you
don’t hear a call between the time stated, we are running behind.  Hopefully, it won’t
come to that point. 
 
Thank you.
 
Mai Vang
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

 
 

From: Steven Little <slittle@srllawfirm.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 11:55 AM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 284 Albert Street South Public Comment
 
Please see the attached public comment in advance of today’s hearing.
 
 
Steven R. Little |  SRL Law, PLLC | 101 East Fifth Street, US Bank Center, Suite 1500, St.
Paul, MN 55101 | Main: (651) 789-0775  | Mobile: (612) 590-4010 | Fax: (651) 222-1313 |
Email: slittle@srllawfirm.com | Web: http/www.srllawfirm.com |
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